
This enquiry is about your possible contact with a private health company called the Owl Centre. 
They use several addresses, including:  

 18 St George's Place, Cheltenham, Gloucestershire GL50 3JZ (on their website) 

 74 High Street, Fishguard, Pembrokeshire, Wales SA65 9AU (current Companies House 

registration, reg no 07880303) 

 Oxrad, Marsh Lane, Marston, Oxfordshire OX3 0NQ (an address they cite as one of their centres 

in Oxfordshire)  

 They were originally registered in 2011 as a private limited company at 296 Marston Road, 

Marston, Oxfordshire, OX3 0JA. 

Their website is https://theowltherapycentre.co.uk/. Their clinical lead is Nicola Lathey and a Dr 
or Mr Rhodri or David Lathey is one of their directors (both titles and names have been used at 
different times). Nicola Lathey is also one of their directors. 
FOI request 

1. Please identify the name of your NHS Trust. 

2. Does your Trust now, or has it since start-2011, used the Owl Centre to provide any health 

service(s)? 

3. If this Trust does, or did, when did the contract start and when did it finish, or does it remain 

current? 

4. If it does/did, what service did the Owl Centre provide – for example speech and language 

therapy, ADHD or autism diagnosis or support. Please say which condition, disorder or illness and 

whether to assess, diagnose/screen, or treat/support. 

5. Please provide any information available about the contract, for example (but not limited to) how 

many assessments or treatments they should provide per month/year. 

6. At the time the contract was signed with the Owl Centre, and also at the time the contract started, 

was the Owl Centre registered with the CQC?  

7. If so, did the registration cover the service they were providing for the Trust? 

 

 

We cannot find any spend with the supplier named on the FOI request  
 

 

https://theowltherapycentre.co.uk/

